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POLICE INVESTIGATING FATAL MOTORCYCLE CRASH 

 
Loveland-  On July 23rd, 2023, shortly after 10pm, officers were dispatched to motor vehicle collision, 
involving a motorcycle, in the 6300 block of North Garfield Ave. When officers arrived on scene, they 
discovered the motorcyclist had life threatening injuries. The male was transported to a local hospital 
by Thompson Valley EMS, where he was pronounced deceased.  
 
Preliminary investigations revealed the motorcyclist, a 37-year-old Loveland male, was traveling 
southbound on North Garfield Ave at a high rate of speed. The male struck the back of a truck towing a 
trailer and was ejected off the motorcycle. The male was not wearing a helmet. 
 
Police continue to investigate to ascertain if in fact speed and alcohol are contributing factors of the 
crash.  There were no other injuries.  
 
The identity of the male will be released by the Larimer County Coroner’s Office at a later date.  
 

  Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call Sgt. Jeff Mayers at (970) 962-2259. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

### 

 
The information contained in this news release is based on preliminary information available at the time of drafting.  The Loveland Police 

Department's understanding of this incident may change as additional evidence is collected, analyzed, and reviewed.  The purpose of this news 
release is to provide timely information to the public. 


